FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th Street, S.W.
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Larry Hannif-Ali
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2143
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 MAIL STOP: 1800B3
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio INTERNET ADDRESS: Larry.Hannif-Ali@fcc.gov

JuL 01 2013

Indiana Community Radio Corporation
1500 N. Wood Street
Greenfield, IN 46140

Inre: W275BD, Greenfield, IN
BPFT-20120926AGY
Facility ID No. 143744

Dear Applicant:
This letter refers to the above-captioned minor change application for W275BD, Greenfield, IN.

An engineering study of the application reveals that it is in violation of 47 C.F.R. § 74.1204(a)
with respect to WRZX(FM) (BMLH-20061208 ACR), Indianapolis, IN, and WMDH-FM (BLH-
19790912AC), New Castle, IN. The proposed interfering contour (94 dBu) is fully encompassed
by the protected contours (54 dBu) of WRZX and WMDH-FM respectively. The applicant
recognizes this violation and requests that the existing exhibit complying with 74.1204(d), at the
licensed site, to be used at the proposed site. However, since the proposed site is at a different
location, the applicant must submit a new exhibit that complies with Section 74.1204(d).

In light of the above, the application BPFT-20120926 AGY is unacceptable for filing pursuant to
47 C.F.R. § 73.3566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47
C.F.R. § 0.283.

Sincerely,
dq/J ames D. Bradshaw 07\
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau
cc: Martin Hensley
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